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As a Physician Associate, I work under the supervision of a physician, but with 

tremendous autonomy. So much so that I only see my supervising physician about 4 

times a year. SB 1003 broadens the definition of who can prescribe lethal drugs and 

that is a dangerous road to go down. PAs and Nurse Practitioners are not appropriate 

providers for this high level of medical decision making. Do not pass SB 1003. 

 


